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Landscaping being carried out at
the SH6/8B roundabout

Upcoming work In the New Year

Landscaping

In the New Year we'll be carrying out landscaping around
the developer funded Wooing Tree roundabout at the SH8B-
Barry Avenue Intersection. Road shoulder closures will be
in place while this work is carried out, so there won't be any
impact on traffic flows.

Traffic counter loops

Traffic counter loops will be installed on SH8B, between
Sargood Road and the SH6/8B roundabout.

This work will be carried out at night and will be carried
out under lane shifts.

People can look forward to greater safety at the busy
SH6-SH8B intersection with construction completed
on a modern new roundabout, just in time for the busy
Christmas -New Year holiday break.

Thank you for your patience while we carried out this
important work that'll improve safety for people at this
busy intersection. Between now and the 21st December
existing road markings will be removed and highway
signage installed.

_Installing traffic islands

What are traffic counter loops?

Traffic counter loops are installed under the
surface of the road, they are used to collect
data and monitor the traffic counts on a
section of road.

This information is important to monitor
traffic trends and plan for future work.

If you have any questions, please email cromwellroundabouts@nzta.govt.nz
or call 0272 903 665.

Interested in the project?
Visit: www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/sh6-sh8b-cromwell-intersection-improvements/



